
 

 

The Tywardreath School 

Newsletter 
for pupils, staff, parents and carers 

Please can parents 
ensure all children 
have hats for       
swimming  lessons.   

Hats protect the 
pool filters from being 
clogged with hair. 

 
 

October 

26th  Half Term Holiday Starts 

November 

4th   INSET DAY (School Closed) 

December 

21st   Christmas Holiday Starts 

January 

6th  INSET DAY (School Closed) 

7th  Return to School 

 

 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 94.76% 94.76% 

LG2 92% 91.54% 

Crinnis 95.38% 96.7% 

Booley 94.8% 94% 

Polmear 97% 96.67% 

Polkerris 96.54% 97.53% 

Silvermines 96.67% 96.65% 

Gribbin 99.31% 99.26% 

Carnjewey 100% 99.52% 

Duporth 92.9% 93.09% 

Menabilly 97.5% 97.77% 

Reminder 

Lunch order deadline Thursday each 

week. 

Autumn Term Swimming Payments 

are now due via Parentpay. 

 

 

Summer Term 

Cost : £10 per 

Child a fantastic 

cost of only 

£1.36 a lesson. 

Currently only 
12% of payments 
have been       
received. 

Payments should 

be made via 

parentpay. Please 

contact the office 

if you do not 

have an        

account. 

-100% 

-25% 

-50% 

-75% 

Swimming pool payments are now 
due please  

SWIMMING TIMETABLE  2024-25 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Little Gerrans 
(starting 23-9-24) 

Polmear 

Duporth 

Crinnis Gribbin Carnjewey 

Menabilly 

Polkerris  

Booley 

Silvermines 

 

The weather is now becoming colder and 

we are regularly having rain. Please can 

we request that children are sent to school 

with the appropriate clothing especially 

coats for break times outside.  

Many thanks 



 

 


